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RABBI DR. BERNARD A. POUPKO

DEAN ORTHODOX RABBINATE OF PITTSBURGH

2523 BEECHWOOD BOULEVARD

PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15217

By the Grace of G-d
14 Tishri 57̂ 1
24 September, '80

Mr. Louis Zeiden
P.O.B. 636
Beaver Falls, Pa., 15010

Dear Mr. Zeiden:
•

Let me tell you how profoundly I was im-
pressed by the D'var Torah which you shared with
us last night at the TI.J.F. Board of Directors
meeting. It was virtually a source of nachas and
pride for me to hear a distinguished Jewish lay
leader, a native American, deliver such a meaning-
ful and scholarly accurate D'var Torah.

Wishing you and yours a very joyous and bliss-
ful Sukkoth holiday, I remain

Sincerely\yq

BAP:pmh

Rabbi Bernard A. Poupko


